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YEAR 4 EDEN PROJECT EDUCATIONAL VISIT - WEDNESDAY 4TH OCTOBER 2023

Ihursday, 07/09/2025
To Prime Parents of: £ tge

Dear Parent/Carer of $SchoolMembers$,

Eden Project Educational Visit - Wednesday 4" October 2023

We have arranged for Year 4 to visit the Eden Project to help bring our Rainforest topic to life. We will be taking part in a
Rainforest Rangers workshop provided by the Eden staff. During the workshop, students will embark on a quest of discovery
through the Rainforest Biome that reveals how the rainforest can provide what they need to survive. By observing what grows in
the Rainforest Biome, the children will identify plants for survival, The information they gather is used to complete their Rainforest
Rangers’ notebook. This activity encourages students to think about how plants are adapted for life in the tropics, how they can
be used for human survival and how indigenous people have adapted them for their own everyday use. On returning to the
classroom, we will reflect on what's been learnt, and why the rainforest is important for all of us.

The children will travel to Eden Project by coach. They will need to arrive at school as normal in the morning on Wednesday 4th
October. The bus will be leaving school at 9:00am so a prompt arrival to school on the day will ensure we do not have any delays
before setting off. In order for us to make the most out of this visit, we will arrive back to school after the end of the normal
school day, at 4:30pm.

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. They will need a packed lunch, healthy
mid-morning snack and a refillable water bottle (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed
lunch can be requested, and, where applicable, a £2.50 charge will be added to the Gateway.

The cost of this trip is £17.00 per child. Thanks to a donation from FOWS, we have been able to keep the cost the same as last
year, despite a rise in transport cost. All our trips are carefully costed to ensure good value and the best possible price.
Contributions towards this trip are voluntary, however if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

A payment request has been set up in the Gateway in order for you to give your consent and payment contribution. Please do so
by Wednesday 27th September 2023.

Kind regards,

Miss McLean

Primary School

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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